
Conference looks at building digital
resilience for justice and home
affairs

The interoperability regulations contain several safeguards to ensure respect
for fundamental rights in their implementation which need to be adequately
applied. FRA joined the panel debate on the new information architecture in
justice and home affairs. The debate took place on 26 November. 
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